January 29, 1946

!

Mre Je Ve Frederick _

Park College | ;
Department of History - ' -
Parkville, Missouri

. Dear Fred:

"Thanks for your good letter,

No, we do not play Q.Ue in any regularly
socheduled game, That Oklahome City Tournament just
happened to throw us both together,  We play the Aggies
tonight and then Nebraska on February 15, although it
is listed the 16th, and Towa State February 25, ,

I would suggest that if you are planning
to see any of those that you get in touch with Nr,..
Falkenstein at once, Tickets are going rapidly.

1 Just received a letter from James C.
Rhoades of the Sunset Lodgee. This boy is a nephew of
Robert Rhoades, who played on my teams in the early days
at Warrensburge He planned to come to Kansas University,
but I believe with work he can make it over at your place
better, I thought perhaps your speaking to him might help
him in his orientation over there, I know he would like to
8ee someone who takes an interest in him, He is a good boye
You might say hollo to him for me, should you chance to
aontaot him, |

With all good wishes, Iam -

Sinporaly yburs.

Director of Physical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coachs,

\



